
June 29, 2022 

New Business Item  

re: Establishing Community Safety Zones on Treewood Street and Brockley Road 

Summary: 

There has been a lot of community concern around road safety on Brockley Road and Treewood 
Street, which is near David and Mary Thomson Collegiate Institute. There are many students that 
live nearby and walk to school and their safety is of my utmost concern. Currently these streets 
are not designated as Community Safety Zones. 

I have had the opportunity to speak with the local residents and the Principal of the school 
regarding this concern and I am advocating for these streets to be designated as Community 
Safety Zones immediately. 

Recommendations: 

1. City Council designate a Community Safety Zone to be in effect at all times on Treewood
Street, between Midland Avenue and Brockley Drive.

2. City Council designate a Community Safety Zone to be in effect at all times on Brockley
Drive, between Lawrence Avenue East and the north end of Brockley Drive.

Yours truly, 

Michael Thompson 
Deputy Mayor 
Councillor, Scarborough Centre 
Ward 21 


